
Brian Carnahan, Executive Director of the Ohio Counselor, Social 
Worker, and Marriage and Family Therapist Board, will deliver an 
interprofessional presentation on legal and ethical considerations 
concerning recent laws and rules updates, common 
complaints/violations toward licensees, and licensure 
applications at The University of Akron!

The presentation is scheduled for Friday, April 17, 1.00 - 4.15 
pm. Sponsored by the School of Counseling and the School of 
Social Work, this event is FREE for UA students, faculty, and staff.

Please confirm your attendance if you are planning to attend:


